
Mrs. Esther Rozum 
Town Clerk 
1 First Street 
Seymour, CT 06483 

Dear Mrs. Esther Rozum, 

BOARD OF fi'f RE CHIEFS 

SEYMOUR DEPARTMENT 

1 ET 
COPY RqCEIVED 

SEYMOUR, CONNECTICUT DATE:{/!?}Dc-/ 
TIME: u· 'pin 
TOWN CLE:kK'S OFFICE 

July 12, 2009 

This letter is to inform you that the Board of Fire Chiefs Meeting that is 

scheduled for Monday, August 3rd, 2009 has been cancelled and a Special Meeting is 

scheduled for Monday, August 10th, 2009. A special meeting agenda is to follow. Thank 

you. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

'~t1tll>trJ~.J?ur11Lb)ar))'.g~ · 
!Zaren Lombardi 
Board Secretary 


